Julius Marks Elementary

3277 Pepperhill Road
Lexington, KY 40502
859.381.3470

December 21, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I'm Debbie Kiser, the Media Specialist and STLP Coordinator at Julius
Marks Elementary in Lexington. One of our Student Technology
Leadership Program Showcases this year is "K-9 Kevlar." We have
raised $1300 for the Lexington Police Department so that a ballistic
vest (and other K-9 equipment with any leftover funds) can be
purchased for a Lexington Police dog! We love and respect our police
officers and we love and respect their canine partners!

Our Showcase students sold Candy-grams, dog related items and some
non-related items for $1 each and raised the $1300 in 3 weeks! We
respectfully request that the LFUCG Council allow us to donate this
money to the Lexington Police Department so the K-9 ballistic vest and
any other appropriate K-9 equipment can be purchased using the full
amount we raised.

Thank you SO much for helping us complete this project!
Sincerely,

Debbie Kiser, Media Specialist/STLP Coordinator
859.381.3470 ext. 23260



